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15th March 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: Victorian Topic morning on Wednesday 27th March 2019

On Wednesday 27th March, children in Year 4 will have a great opportunity to take part in fun learning activities to celebrate the start of our Topic work related to the Victorians.

The learning activities will take place in school.  There is no cost involved to take part in the activities.  Children are welcome to dress up in any appropriate clothes which are related to Victorians.  Please do not worry if you do not have any costumes for your children to wear.  If they do not have anything related to Victorians, they can wear their own clothes on the day.

Here is a photo of children dressed in Victorian clothes:

[image: image2.jpg]



Yours faithfully,

Mr Tait/Miss Bell

Year 4 Class Teachers
 North Manchester Primary Federation


Crumpsall Lane Primary School


Crumpsall Lane, Manchester, M8 5SR


Tel: 0161 740 3741


			                                                                 Fax: 0161 795 1572


Executive Headteacher: Ms. P. Adams


Associate Headteacher: Mr. P. Hughes


Head of School: Mrs. J. Fairclough








